
802 - BLUE


Lux et Vermontas




News of the Yale Club of Vermont 

Issue # 7, August, 2021 




Summer Gathering of the Yale Club of 
Vermont. Thanks again to our hosts Cilla 
and Russell Leavitt for making their Sky 
Acres event facility available to us. Here's a 
short video from the event.


The Book Club will be meeting at 7-8:30 
pm on September 15 to discuss A Gentleman 
in Moscow by Yale author Amor Towles. 
Elaine Gustafson will facilitate. Please 

register by September 10. Zoom link will come directly from YAA.


John Reid has volunteered to be our liaison for the Yale/Dartmouth 
football game on October 9. We're hoping to coordinate our efforts with 
the Yale Club of New Hampshire. Details to come.


Club member Bachar Sawami writes "I am happy to announce that my 
new concise hardcover book has been published. It is called SmileRise: A 
very short poem, and it consists primarily of an adventurous Prologue, 
describing the events, people and circumstances (primarily in Vermont) 
that inspired the poem SmileRise, in addition to the poem itself. More 
information is available at the website or from me directly: 
bachar@samawi.net."


Enjoy the waning days of summer. We all know what happens next.

Visit our website: yaleclubvermont.org 
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